
                                           Dear St. Eugene School Supporters,

                                            A lot has happened in a year!  I have transitioned from St. Eugene principal to executive director 
                                            St. Eugene and St. Monica Schools. In this new role I have the privilege of serving both school         
                                            communities and working with and supporting both principals who are beginning their tenures at 
                                            St. Eugene and St. Monica. The new governance structure will allow our schools to remain
                                           independent, while collaborating in the areas of curriculum, goal setting, visioning, and planning.                                                                   
We are blessed at St. Eugene to have a talented faculty, dedicated families, accomplished alumni, and a vibrant parish.  We

invite our supporters to give generously to the Annual Fund.  This vital fund allows our school to provide exemplary programs

while remaining financially healthy.

May God continue to bless our entire school community.  

With deep gratitude,

 
Rebecca Jones
Executive Director St. Eugene and St. Monica Schools

Discuss your business
needs with us

                                           Dear St. Eugene School Community,

                                           Greetings!  I hope this correspondence finds you and your family well, enjoying good health and                               
                                           God’s love for us.

                                           I am honored to join St. Eugene School as principal.  Last spring when I began my job search for a                                              
                                           new principal position, I was immediately drawn to St. Eugene School for several reasons.  Its high
academic standards and Exemplary Recognition are obviously noteworthy.  I would argue, however, that the warmth that
surrounds the school both in the tangible ways that one sees in the hallways and the intangible feeling one notes from the
interactions with its members is even more inspiring. Additionally, I was attracted to the opportunity to work with Rebecca
Jones as she assumes the executive director role - a structure that is truly unique to Catholic schools.  Finally, after having to
close a small Catholic school last year, I wanted to be reassured that the new school I would join is financially sound.  This is in
great part due to your generous support of St. Eugene School.

It is truly a blessing to lead such a financially stable, welcoming, and faith-filled school.  Let us continue to reflect our mission
for years to come.

God’s blessings,

 
Nicolle Schroeder
Principal

2023-2024
Annual Fund
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Don’t forget to ask your employer if you can secure a match for your donation.
Your human resources or community relations department can help you

determine how to make your generous gift go even further.



wonderful teachers who care about their well being, and who
have inspired them to develop a true love of learning. We see
St. Eugene’s mission in action every day in our two boys – from
growing in faith, character and service, to building a foundation
of academic excellence.

Everyone in our school community is committed to and invested
in the development of each and every child. St. Eugene does an
excellent job of cultivating the unique gifts of each child to set
them up for a successful future.

We give to the Annual Fund to ensure that our vibrant school
community continues to grow, thrive, and develop children into
the best versions of themselves. Thank you for your consideration
and support of our wonderful school!

Allison and Brian Buchanan
Annual Fund Chairs, 2023-24
Parents of Lucas (3rd) and Jacob (1st)

The cost to educate one child is approximately $8,500.  
This year’s tuition is just over $5,000 per child.  The Annual
Fund helps to close the gap, keeping tuition costs competitive.

Within a Catholic community, St. Eugene School helps children grow in faith, character, and service, 
builds a foundation of academic excellence, and promotes the development of the whole child.

Why should you give?
Dear St. Eugene
Supporters, 

St. Eugene School is a
place of warmth, love,
and kindness, and we
could not imagine a
better school for our
children. Our boys have
been blessed with 

resources to meet the needs of all learners
tuition assistance to keep Catholic education affordable
competitive compensation for teachers
a balanced budget and strong endowment

When you give to the Annual Fund, you are contributing in a
variety of ways.  Donations to the Annual Fund provide:

Where does your gift go?

Your Gift

Donations can be made by check using the pledge card and envelope enclosed 
or online at https://www.steugene.school/annual-fund.  


